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“Pariksha Pe Charcha 2024”, is an annual event driven by our Honorable   

Prime Minister Narendra Modi, to bring together students, parents, 

teachers and the society, to foster an environment, where the unique 

individuality of every child is celebrated, encouraged and given wings to 

express themselves.  
 

National Public School, Kengeri, Bengaluru, enabled the students of 

Grade VIII onwards, along with teachers, to watch the live telecast of 

“Pariksha Pe Charcha” on 29th January 2024. 
 

Some of the key takeaways from this event include- incorporating a 

technology with the screen time limit, competing with oneself rather 

than competing with others towards the path of success, strengthening 

bonds emerging completely with their family members, and charging 

oneself with proper diet. The charcha also focused on the expectations 

and desires of parents vested in their children and emphasized on 

nurturing the skill of firm decision-making abilities with Swachh Bharat 

Abhiyan as an example. It also focused on regular exercise and not 

letting the fear of failure put down motivation to move forward. 
 

The students who witnessed the telecast gained valuable lessons from 

the Prime Minister’s inspiring words. He motivated the students to 

‘work hard with confidence’. The event also successfully highlighted the 

cultural diversity of our nation, as students from all regions across the 

country attended the programme. 


